Virtual Learning Week 3

Hi everyone!  I hope everyone is doing well.  For the reading this week I wanted you all to dive into more facts about the corona virus.  It is such an interesting topic for our class.  

Here’s the topic….Is 6 feet of social distancing enough to be safe from the virus?  We know that viruses can only survive in the air if they are in a droplet of fluid.  Most particulates can only make it six feet from your mouth.  However, new studies are showing that 6 feet might not be the maximum distance.
Please read the article and type up a summary.  Let me know your thoughts!
https://www.sciencenewsforstudents.org/article/coronavirus-covid-19-6-feet-social-distancing-not-always-enough


I miss all of you lots!

Mr. Burda
